
6. ROAD SAFETY ISSUES - MARSHLAND ROAD 
 
 The Traffic Engineer, Community requested the Community Board to consider a proposal to address 

road safety issues along the frontages of Marshland Road south of Prestons Road.  The Board 
decided  

 
 1. That a decision on this report be deferred until the January 2003 meeting of the Board. 
 
 2. That consultation be carried out with affected property owners along Marshland Road. 
 
 3. That consideration be given to speed reduction in this area and options for parking on the 

western side of Marshland Road for access to roadside stalls. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


